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I am strongly supportive of this bill to end vote by mail and require in-person voting 

with verifiable government issued ID for Oregon residents only. Oregon's elections 

have been corrupt for too long. Voter fraud is rampant. We must clean our voter rolls 

and restore election integrity. I find it fascinating that Oregon has been completely 

controlled by Democrats since vote by mail went into effect. Coincidence? I think not.  


